
Upcoming Events and Holidays

Hello Everyone:

Valentine’s Day will be here soon and  
 we will be offering a special Prix Fixe Dinner 

with a first and second seating.  

Our menu will be posted shortly, 
after which we will open up reservations. 

If you would like to be on a 
waitlist in the meantime, 
please call 805 966 9676 

and we will hold a spot for you 

We look forward to having you join us!
Richard and Tina

owners, opal restaurant and bar


